
  
 

MINUTES OF THE COMMUNITY RESOURCES COMMISSION 

September 9, 2015 

7:30 p.m. 

Vogt Conference Room 

CALL TO ORDER 

The regular meeting of the Community Resources Commission was called to order by 
Chairperson Reta Brudd at 7:32 p.m. in the Kallsen Center.  

ROLL CALL 

Present and responding to roll call were the following:   

Chairperson: Reta Brudd 
 
Members:   Ron Centanni  

Mike Cutrano    
Janet Czuchra  
Garrett Gray 
Deb Melchert 
Mike Sevier 
Al Siegers 
Don Budny 
Sheri Reiplinger 
Barbara Rose Whalen 
 

Absent: Dave Szumigalski, Assoc. Member 
John Carey, Assoc. Member 
Donna Framke, Staff Liaison 
Brian Younker, Village Trustee 
 

APPROVAL OF THE AGENDA 

Motion was made by Barbara Rose Whalen, seconded by Don Budny, to approve the agenda 
with revisions.   
 
CORRESPONDENCE 

 No correspondence. 

MINUTES 

Motion was made by Deb Melchert, seconded by Janet Czuchra, seconded by Barbara Rose 
Whalen to approve the minutes of the August 12, 2015 meeting with changes.  All in favor of 
revised minutes. 
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UNFINISHED BUSINESS 

Studio 

Reta Brudd stated the Studio will be filming the upcoming PAWS pet parade on September 
13th.   Ron Centanni will be announcing.  New flooring, carpeting, tile and HVAC has been 
installed in the studio.  Painting of the editing room needs to be completed.  The Studio now has 
5 volunteers from Lincoln-Way, Marian Catholic, Oak Forest High School, one home school 
student and one college student Moraine Valley.  A new picture is needed for the Studio page on 
the website. 

Reta Brudd asked for volunteers to help with revising and updating the Community Resources 
Handbook/Discovery Tinley Publication.  This would consist of various calls made to verify 
locations and contact information of where groups meet and any local, state and federal changes. 

NEW BUSINESS 

Youth in Government 

Ron Centanni sent out the Youth in Government letters to the high schools.  He is waiting to 
hear back from one school as to the 1st and 3rd Tuesday dates in November as he is trying to 
avoid honors nights and various other school conflicts.  October 20th and November 3rd would 
be the alternate dates.  This year the format will be slightly different with the village manager 
speaking with all of the students about municipal government. 

Christmas Market 

Christmas Market is December 4th through the 6th at the Oak Park Avenue train station.   

Deb Melchert and Reta Brudd will talk to the Marines for volunteers.  This year’s donations will 
possibly go to Wounded Warriors.  Together We Cope will collect items of food for the Tinley 
Park Food Pantry. 

The Studio will be taping Friday night’s tree lighting, Santa’s arrival with the Toy Parade on 
Saturday and the Sunday parade. 

Good of the Order 

Planning ahead – Discover Tinley 2016 is April 2nd.  We do not need to order give away bags 
this year as there is a surplus from last year.  

Adjournment 

There being no other business, a motion was made by Garrett Gray, seconded by Ron Centanni 
to adjourn the meeting.  The meeting was adjourned at 8:02 p.m. 


